
Year 5/6 PGL Trip 
Lidington Swindon

Monday 6th November to Friday 10th November 2023

Parent Information afternoon

Wednesday 21st June 2023 – 3:15pm



PGL Liddington



Activities

• There are many adventure activities on offer including hiking, 
abseiling, climbing towers and quad bilking. However, we will not 
know our exact activities until nearer the time.  Some activities are 
likely to be weather dependent.  Please feel free to look at their 
website for more information.





Departure – Monday

• Children will arrive at school at the normal time in their going away 
clothes.  They will need to carry their bags to the hall.  Bags need to 
clearly named.  Anything the children bring they will need to carry 
themselves.

• The coach will depart early afternoon.

• Please bring a packed lunch.

• On arrival at PGL, children will settle into their rooms, have dinner 
and start activities in the evening.



Return - Friday

• We leave PGL around lunchtime and we will be back at school by 
3.15.





Medicine



Money

• Maximum of £10 for the trip.  This needs to be in a named purse or 
wallet and will be collected by school staff on the Monday morning.









Costs

Total cost of the trip is £330.  This can be paid in full upfront or via instalments.  We will run a savings system 
for parents wishing to spread the cost as follows:

• · Initial deposit: £30 due by 30th June 2023

• · Instalment 2: £100 due by 31st August 2023

• · Instalment 3: £100 due by 30th September 2023

• · Final Payment: £100  due by 31st October 2023.  

Other payment options are also available including paying off the full payment in one instalment.  For more 
personalised arrangements such as a weekly or flexible payment schedule please contact Mrs Atkins. 

The school has a strong commitment to the added value of learning outside the classroom, some of which 
takes place beyond the statutory school day and beyond the school premises.  To support this, the school may 
be able to offer a limited amount of financial support for students, such as for those in receipt of certain 
benefits or entitled to free school meals.  Should you wish to request financial assistance please email or 
speak, in confidence, to Mrs Atkins.


